
 

Proposed Addition for the complaint procedures section of 

website: 

The South Dakota Legislature created the Government 

Accountability Board to review and investigate allegations of 

misconduct by certain people: 

1. Any person holding a statewide office; 
 

2. Any employee of the executive branch of the State of 
South Dakota government. 

 
Complaints against any other person(s)cannot be considered by 

the Government Accountability Board and will be dismissed. 


